
8th November 2018 
  

 
  

 NOTIFICATION: DSB Production Maintenance on 10th November 2018 
  

  

Audience: All DSB users 

  

Notification details:  

The purpose of this notification is to inform DSB users that the Production environment will be undertaking routine maintenance within the scheduled maintenance window this coming 

weekend.  The same maintenance was done on UAT last September 29th (attached) and has been confirmed to be seamless. 

 

Impact to users: 

• This change should be seamless and no impact to the users is to be expected.  

  

Implementation timelines: 

• Production: 12:00 PM UTC Saturday 10th November to 12:00 PM UTC Sunday 11th November 2018.  

Action Required:  

• No action is needed as this will be done during the regular weekend maintenance window and is entirely informational. 

  
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 

As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this Change of Service notification because you are a user of the DSB. If you do not wish to receive this type of email please click here to unsubscribe. 
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